
Dear parents, 
 
Happy new year! 
 
This Friday the girls learned about creative writing and different types of figurative language! 
They got to write their own stories. To end, we played a drawing/writing game and it's one of 
their favorites! 
 
With the new semester, another fee is due. It is still $50 for all of the next 10 sessions 
combined. If you have not paid already, please have your daughter bring it to us at the next 
session, which is January 18. 
 
Thanks, 
Kaylen on behalf of Ladies in Training 
 


